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Memorandum 

 

Date: July 4, 2016 

To: Mayor and Council 

From: Councillor Elmslie 

Re: Coldstream Rd. in Rosedale, Ward 6  

 

Background: 

A citizen request has been received to create prohibited parking areas on Coldstream 

Rd. in Rosedale.  

Coldstream Rd. is a paved dead end road that is located in Rosedale that services the 

Dewey’s Island residential parking area, residential dwellings, a trailer park, boat 

launches and a marina. The roadway often becomes congested due to vehicles, with or 

without boat trailers attached, being parked on both sides of the road thereby reducing 

the overall access and width. Municipal Law Enforcement has received numerous 

complaints about the restriction on the roadway suggesting that the width has become 

very restrictive during parking events and on the weekends.  

Currently, parking is permitted on both sides of this roadway. 

This memorandum is being brought forward to request that direction be provided to staff 

to research and provide a report back to Council with respect to the citizen request to 

add prohibited parking areas on Coldstream Rd. in Rosedale. Staff have attended the 

area and is prepared to invite the citizens and businesses that reside along this 

roadway to provide comments with respect to the proposed changes. 

The purpose of the parking regulation is to assist in the safe movement of traffic, to 

ensure public safety and to allow for the safe and efficient passage of emergency 

vehicles.    

 

 

esloan
Appendix A Text Box
Appendix "A"



 

Page 2 of 2 

Recommendation: 

Resolved THAT the memorandum from Councillor Elmslie regarding Coldstream Rd. 

Rosedale, be received; and  

THAT staff review the issue of parking and report back to Council with options.  




